

## ANC 3/4G October 24, 2022 Public Meeting Q&A and Chat Log

### Q&A Log

Sarah Dick 7:09 PM

Good evening, this is Sarah Dick. I am speaking later about our renno at 6407 31st St NW. My architect is also on the webinar. When it is time for us to present can we both be granted speaking and screen sharing access? Many thanks!

Lisa Gore, ANC 3/4G-01 7:10 PM

Yes, you will be elavated

Sarah Dick 7:09 PM

My architect is Lynnette Brunson.

Lisa Gore, ANC 3/4G-01 7:11 PM

ok

MonekaCunningham 8:07 PM

Would you Please promote me to answer any questions you may have.

Lisa Gore, ANC 3/4G-01 8:12 PM

Yes!

MonekaCunningham 8:08 PM

Yemane Kidane, Manger, Project Execution, DC PLUG

Lisa Gore, ANC 3/4G-01 8:12 PM

Thanks!

Laura Phinizy 8:18 PM

I wish we could get all our lines underground. Pepco's vegetation management plan requires all tall trees be removed when topping is required near lines (oaks, elms, maples, etc.).

This question has been answered live

Laura Phinizy 8:18 PM

Once we lose our current big trees, we'll have no substantial canopy left.

This question has been answered live

## CHAT LOG

19:06:22 From Laura Phinizy to Host and Panelists:

Hi, this is Laura Phinizy. When we get close to the time for the part on streetlights with DDOT, can you give me privileges to show my face, speak, and share screen? Thanks!

19:07:44 From Connie K. N. Chang, ANC 3/4G-05 to Laura Phinizy, Host and Panelists:

Yes, we will elevate you and DeVon.

19:07:57 From Laura Phinizy to Host and Panelists:

:)

19:14:06 From Michele Wolin to Everyone:

There used to be a mirror mounted at that intersection, as I recall. I don't know if that was helpful or not.

19:15:39 From Peter Lynch to Everyone:

Will there be more walk throughs?

19:16:20 From Peter Lynch to Everyone:

Thanks

19:23:42 From Laura Phinizy to Everyone:

Why are the speed humps installed by Fort Myer recently SO high? It is uncomfortable going over the ones near my house at 9 mph. In contrast, the speed tables by DDOT Director's house are gentle, as are the speed humps by Murch. I think many of the humps are out of compliance for height relative to distance and curvature of humps.

19:27:48 From Anthony Scerbo to Everyone:

Anthony here from CM Bonds' as well

19:32:46 From Emir Gur-Ravantab to Everyone:

Emir.gur-ravantab@dc.gov  
202-340-7853

19:35:06 From dee smith to Host and Panelists:

The interim Director of DCLP-Ms. Shirley Kwan-Hui's email address is shirley.kwan-hui@dc.gov.

19:36:33 From dee smith to Everyone:

The interim Director of DCLP-Ms. Shirley Kwan-Hui's email address is shirley.kwan-hui@dc.gov.

19:36:35 From Anthony Scerbo to Everyone:

CM Bonds' office

19:36:42 From Declan Falls to Host and Panelists:  
With Chairman Mendelson's office

19:37:00 From Anthony Scerbo to Everyone:  
(202) 724-8064

19:37:01 From Declan Falls to Host and Panelists:  
Chairman of the Council

19:38:03 From Anthony Scerbo to Everyone:  
ascerbo@dccouncil.gov

19:39:38 From Declan Falls to Everyone:  
Declan Falls, Chairman Mendelson's Office. dfalls@dccouncil.gov, (202) 724-8158

19:41:09 From John Loveday to Host and Panelists:  
I am going to have to leave the meeting.

19:41:26 From John Loveday to Host and Panelists:  
Sgt Loveday - 2D

19:41:42 From Connie K. N. Chang, ANC 3/4G-05 to Everyone:  
Sgt Loveday, pls stay on.

19:47:04 From Lisa Gore, ANC 3/4G-01 to Everyone:  
MPD report #22154571 from today's incident

19:57:36 From Peter Lynch to Everyone:  
For meeting expediency and home privacy, is this a process that could be handled  
outside of community meetings?

19:58:23 From Michele Wolin to Everyone:  
Thanks for saving the tree!!

19:58:29 From Lisa Gore, ANC 3/4G-01 to Everyone:  
No, its a public process and the community has a right to weigh in. The ANC must weigh  
in - public

19:58:50 From Peter Lynch to Everyone:  
Thanks, Lisa

20:00:54 From Peter Lynch to Everyone:

Does anyone else think it would be wise to explore that aspect of the ANC a little more at some point?

20:01:25 From Lisa Gore, ANC 3/4G-01 to Everyone:  
It's not an ANC rule Peter. BZA asks for the input

20:01:54 From Renee Turner-Inman to Everyone:  
No, I do not

20:02:12 From Peter Lynch to Everyone:  
Just curious, thanks again

20:05:24 From Renee Turner-Inman to Everyone:  
Why is 14900 in red?

20:09:11 From Renee Turner-Inman to Everyone:  
Will Oregon Ave have to be dug up again?

20:10:00 From James Tilghman to Host and Panelists:  
Slide is shifted right- cant see western area of activity

20:20:19 From Connie K. N. Chang, ANC 3/4G-05 to Lisa Gore, ANC 3/4G-01(Direct Message):  
Will you ask Moneka to address Laura's Q?

20:21:41 From Cynthia Collier to Everyone:  
feeder 457 undergrounding, currently in design phase, may be of interest to the ANC in the future

20:23:29 From Connie K. N. Chang, ANC 3/4G-05 to Chris Fromboluti, Host and Panelists:  
Chris, would you like to be promoted to panelist?

20:28:48 From Peter Lynch to Everyone:  
Already hearing from folks worried about the lights. Thanks, Connie and Peter

20:31:07 From Laura Phinizy to Connie K. N. Chang, ANC 3/4G-05(Direct Message):  
I didn't hear Ward 4. I think we need to remind Devon that we are a combined ANC

20:32:33 From Andrea Rosen to Host and Panelists:  
Did the ANC ever hear about these sample lights?

20:35:45 From Chris Fromboluti to Everyone:  
Never received notices of prototype fixtures. How and to whom were these notices sent to?

20:39:13 From Connie K. N. Chang, ANC 3/4G-05 to Peter Gosselin(Direct Message):  
Peter, I'd like to elevate Chris Fromboluti to panelist

21:01:33 From Peter Gosselin to Connie K. N. Chang, ANC 3/4G-05(Direct Message):  
Fine

21:02:42 From Chris Fromboluti to Everyone:  
i don't need to be elevated. Thanks for asking.

21:03:13 From Connie K. N. Chang, ANC 3/4G-05 to Everyone:  
Thanks Chris. Just wanted to make sure.

21:04:07 From Laura Phinzy to Everyone:  
There is a 35 Watt light at Broad Branch and Northampton. Another one at 32 nd Place and Rittenhouse. They look fine. A lot of our crime is theft from auto in the day (housekeepers, plumbers, etc.)

21:08:27 From Laura Prival to Host and Panelists:  
Can you please clarify what a "shield" looks like?

21:09:50 From Lee Mayer to Host and Panelists:  
Do you or the contractors think that there will be supply chain problems with getting the lights?

21:10:42 From Lee Mayer to Host and Panelists:  
Devon mentioned they had to switch contractors. Can he please explain what happened?

21:13:35 From Laura Phinzy to Everyone:  
Devon, can you recap the % or wattage that lights will be installed at? alleys, residential, connectors, major arterials?

21:13:56 From Laura Phinzy to Everyone:  
Put house side or street side on shield

21:13:59 From Laura Prival to Host and Panelists:  
Is there a way to know if a Cell Infrastructure Device or Wi-Fi will be installed on a particular pole?

21:15:56 From Laura Phinzy to Everyone:  
Thanks, Devon and Christian!!!

21:16:33 From Connie K. N. Chang, ANC 3/4G-05 to Everyone:  
Thank you DeVon! Laura! Christian!

21:39:45 From Michele Wolin to Everyone:

The public has never been given a sufficient opportunity to weigh in on that Task Force Report.

21:42:05 From Michele Wolin to Everyone:

The one meeting you had presenting the Report was met with a lot of concern over some of the proposals.

22:01:44 From Kumar Vaswani to Host and Panelists:

Thank you for all your hard work. I appreciated the discussion on LED street lights. You raised a lot of important question, and I will continue to follow the issue.

22:02:07 From Connie K. N. Chang, ANC 3/4G-05 to Kumar Vaswani, Host and Panelists:

So glad you joined!